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Warsaw, September 27th, 2017 

Doctoral Students’ Research Circle of the Faculty of Modern Languages at the University of War-
saw cordially invites all those interested to the conference entitled  

MODERN LANGUAGE STUDIES: TRANSDISCIPLINARY PERSPECTIVES 

which will be held in Warsaw on 3th and 4th March 2018.  

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Scientific Commitee: 
prof. dr hab. Maria Dakowska – The Institute of English Studies, University of Warsaw 
prof. dr hab. Waldemar Czachur – The Institute of German Studies, University of Warsaw 
prof. dr hab. Anna Kieliszczyk – The Institute of French Studies, University of Warsaw 
prof. dr hab. Robert Małecki – The Institute of German Studies, University of Warsaw 
prof. dr hab. Izabella Zatorska – The Institute of French Studies, University of Warsaw 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Conference Scope: 
We would like to invite the conference participants to consider and discuss a broad scope of topics 

related to modern languages research including linguistics, didactics and literary studies. Both tradi-
tional and innovative approaches to the suggested interest fields are welcome and we hope to share 

the knowledge and expand the horizons of Polish research in modern languages. 

Interest fields: 
- - Cinema – Theatre – New Media   

- „Found in Translation”  
- The Present Day: Traditions and Contexts 

- - Literary Narratives of Reality  
- Didactics – Challenges and Innovations  

- The Linguistic Picture of the World 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 



Participants: 
We are delighted to invite both doctoral and Master’s degree students to share their research results. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Language: 
In order to unify the community of young philologists we suggest giving presentations in Polish. 

However, there will be a possibility to use a different language if needed. 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Papers: 

The time allocated for papers is 20 minutes with additional 10 minutes for questions from the audience and 
discussion about the presented points. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Conference Fee: 
No registration fee is required. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Publication: 
After the conference selected papers (about 25,000 characters long) will be published in a peer-re-

viewed post-conference volume.  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Applications: 
Application forms with optional abstracts of papers (in Polish or English) in the range of 250-300 

words should be submitted by e-mail to: transdyscyplinarnosc@gmail.com by November 30th, 
2017. Notifications of acceptance will be sent by December 15th, 2017.
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